
Date     : May 23, 2023 

To         : The Equity and Human Relations Advisory Committee (EHRAC) 

From    : Michelle Dennis, EHRAC Member 

Subject: Proposed Statement Acknowledging and Supporting the LGBTQAI+ 

Community 

 

Attached is a Proposed Statement of the Equity and Human Relations Advisory 

Committee of the City of Culver City to acknowledging and supporting the 

LGBTQAI+ community. 

Recommendation 

It is recommended that the EHRAC adopt the attached proposed statement and 

submit it to the City Council for appropriate action. 


